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       ************************************************ 

News 

 

Thank you to our volunteers that came out to help during the our last few events. We couldn’t have done it without you. 

If you didn’t get a chance to help, we have a few spots this month. Also look for future opportunities between now and 

the end of the school year. Look for our PTO member emails for volunteer request.  

 

Coupon Book Fundraiser – Back by popular demand! Did you forget to bring the book with you or tear out the 

coupon before you left home? This year we are going digital. On sale now until Friday, 12/20. Please visit 

https://fundraising.entertainment.com/fundraiser-for-bunker-hill-middle-school 

            to purchase your book and buy an extra one as a gift. Hard copy and digital version are for sale online. 

 

Holiday at the Hill - Thursday, Dec 12th afterschool from 3pm to 5pm. All students are invited to stay after school  

and participate in some FUN holiday events with friends! Student pick up at 5pm will be in the front of the 

building. Bus transportation will not be provided. 

Tickets will be sold from 12/10-12/12 for $5 during ALL lunch periods.   

 

Bull Dog Dig – SAVE THE DATE – Friday, April 24, 2020 (This volleyball tournament will take place early evening  

at the Washington Twp High School 9/10 gym. More details will follow.)  

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 

Holiday at the Hill -  

▪ Need volunteers to help sell ticket during lunch periods. 

▪ Can you help during the event? Sign up to assist in a class, help with snacks in the café. 

       Please visit our sign-up genius link below if you may be able to help sell tickets, donate cookies, or work the      

        event.  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C4DA8AB28A0FE3-holiday 

 

  Others coming in the Spring – Spring Bookfair and Bull Dog Dig (Volleyball) 

 

Membership 

 

Are you a PTO Member? Please visit our PTO page on the school’s website to join. Your membership dues 

help support activities and events.  

 
 
Thank you for your support,    

                              
BHMS PTO 
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